
From: Diana Burn - DNR
To: Elliott, Tyler; Steve Jenkins - DNR
Cc: Light, Cheryl
Subject: RE: Croissant 2 (05-123-11772): Casing Leak Found
Date: Friday, January 15, 2016 11:47:11 AM
Attachments: image001.jpg

Please proceed as proposed.
 
Thanks,
Diana
 

From: Elliott, Tyler [mailto:Tyler.Elliott@anadarko.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 11:37 AM
To: steve.jenkins@state.co.us; diana.burn@state.co.us
Cc: Light, Cheryl
Subject: Croissant 2 (05-123-11772): Casing Leak Found
 
Good afternoon,
 
I wanted to let you all know that APC found a casing leak on the Croissant 2. This well has a rig on it
 for a wellhead replacement. During pressure test of wellhead we found a leak. The casing leak has
 been narrowed down between 5586’-5591’. We will be pumping  cement to repair this leak. I
 wanted to see if I can get a verbal from the COGCC to proceed forward. The cement info is below:
 

·         Set CICR @ 5536’
·         Pump 85 sx of 15.8 ppg, 1.15 yld cement
·         Estimated TOC ~ 5391’

 
 

 
Tyler Elliott | Sr. Field Engineer – GWA Vertical Well Prep | Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
tyler.elliott@anadarko.com |Office (970) 339-1221 | Cell (303) 913-8333 
 

 

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer

mailto:diana.burn@state.co.us
mailto:Tyler.Elliott@anadarko.com
mailto:steve.jenkins@state.co.us
mailto:Cheryl.Light@anadarko.com
mailto:Tyler.Elliott@anadarko.com
mailto:steve.jenkins@state.co.us
mailto:diana.burn@state.co.us
mailto:tyler.elliott@anadarko.com
http://www.anadarko.com/notices/Pages/Electronic-Mail-Disclaimer.aspx





